
ST STEPHEN’S CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Woden Road, Heath Town, Wolverhampton 

Telephone: 01902 558840 
 

 
21st May 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
I cannot believe where the year has gone.  Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 SATS have all been 
completed, and we are rapidly approaching the final half term of the year. 
 
From 1st September, Mrs Horton will be the Head of School at St. Stephen’s, and will take over the day 
to day running of the school. 
 
Key Diary Dates 
   
Friday 25th May    School breaks up for half term 
Monday 4th June    School re-opens 
Thursday 7th June    Headstart Parents Workshop 
Monday 11th – Friday 15th June  Year 1 Phonic Screen 
Tuesday 12th June    Singing in the Rain, Queens Square 
Thursday 14th June    Year 4 trip to Cannock Chase 
Thursday 21st June    Year 2 trip to Twycross Zoo 
Thursday 21st June    Year 5 Robotics Day  
Monday 2nd July    Parents afternoon for Years 1, 6 and Reception 
Tuesday 3rd July    Parents Afternoon for Years 2 and 4 
Tuesday 3rd July Childrens University Graduation at Wolverhampton 

University, (Years 3 – 6) 
Wednesday 4th July Parents afternoon for Years 3 and 5 
Tuesday 17th July (pm) Years 3, 4 and 5 Summer Show 
Wednesday 18th July (pm) Years 3, 4 and 5 Summer Show 
Thursday 19th July Morning Nursery Graduation 
Thursday 19th July Afternoon Nursery Graduation 
Thursday 19th July Year 6 Graduation (5.00 pm) 
Friday 20th July End of Year Awards Assembly (2.00 pm) 
Friday 20th July School breaks up for the Summer 
 
Hopefully, the glorious weather will last for half term. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
W. Downing 
Executive Headteacher 
 
 


